Dear Parents,

We are so glad \ou are here or are P|anning on visiting with us this coming Sunday,
We hope That will find l/\osPiJrathy and making connections with other adults during Nour visit
with us at Surfside Pres. Whie Nour child is cared for, you will be able to Pa\rﬁcipafe in
co\rpomfe worswp (A30am) and attend the Student Families class or one of the other
Sunday Schools af llam,

At Surfside ol wil meet other Paren’rs who are Jro‘rally familiar with the wins and
struggles of parenﬁng. You will | find ParenJrs in every ife stage: from diapers to college
admissions, from newlyweds o gmndparenfs. It is our hope that Together we will navigate
these little years with lnope and grace for ourselves and one another because of the grace
God offered us in Jesus Christ!

We believe our main vole at Surfside KIDS is to suPPoH \ol, the Parent as \ou
love, lead and teach \our children. This wlny we are committed o Providing excellent care
for your ittle ones so that Nou can worglaip with a clear head and heart, knowing \our little
ones are safe. Our trained volunteers are excited to serve your families

Feel free to veach out by caling the church office(843-650-2020) or emaiing
nursew@swfsidepres.com i you have any %ueeiions.
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